
“Customer quotes, 

called “pull quotes,” are 

an excellent way to 

demonstrate your suc-

cess and put emphasis 

on your values. They 

also add visual interest 

to your newsletter...” 

- Kim Abercrombie 

Advantages of a Newsletter 
The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted 

audience. Newsletters can be a great way to market your product or service, and 

also create credibility and build awareness for you and the services you provide. 

Use positive customer pull-quotes as eye-catching but subtle marketing.   

Tips for Producing a Newsletter 
Every time you produce your newsletter, ask yourself: 

Q: Who are our readers? 

A: Existing customers and potential customers, 

Q: What will our readers want to know about our business? 

A: Timely, helpful, problem solving information. 

Add Value to Your Newsletter 
Keep your content as current as possible. If you publish a monthly letter, ensure 

you include content from only the last month. Also, use photographs and other 

visuals to add interest and enable the reader to scan quickly for information.   
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      A warm welcome from all our children and staff 

 

Helen 
Friend  
Exec-

Suzanne Roberts  
Head of School 

 

Welcome To Our School 
Bishop Wilson School has a long history of high quality            
education.  We continue this tradition by providing today’s  
children with an enjoyable and enriching experience which 
equips them for lifelong learning.  

Our village school promotes Christian family values alongside    
academic excellence.  We encourage the involvement of       
parents, and believe that the development of a partnership   
between home and school is vital to the success of a child’s   
education. 

As a part of the village community, we aim to provide a            
stimulating and safe environment where all children can reach 
their potential, not only academically, but socially, physically, 
emotionally and morally.  We hope that children who begin 
their education with us will develop independence of thought, 
a love of learning and a quiet confidence in their own ability, 
which in turn will enable them to succeed in the future. 

Vision and Mission Statement  

The  joy  o f  the  Lord  and  ou r  Ch r is t i an  Va lues  he lp  
us  to  f lou r ish  in  schoo l  and  in  our  commun i t y  as  
communica to rs ,  exp lo re rs ,  readers  and  be l ieve rs .  

W i th in  God ’s  fami l y  we  nu r tu re ,  teach  and  suppor t  
each  o the r ,  open ing  doo rs  fo r  a l l .  

“Welcome to Bishop Wilson, we’d 

be delighted to show you around 

our  lovely school so that you can 

see first hand what makes it such 

a special place.  

Bishop Wilson Primary School is a 

warm, caring church school where 

the children are at the heart of all 

we do.  

Working in collaboration with 

Christ Church CE Primary School 

we aim to ensure the children get 

the best possible opportunities.” 



 

 

. 

‘The joy of the Lord is Your Strength’ Nehemiah 8:10 

About Our School Community 

We have strong links with the parish church 
in Burton and Rev Cathy works closely with 
the school.  She comes in weekly to deliver 
acts of worship and provides pastoral     sup-
port for our children, staff and families.  

Each year we like to take the choir to sing in 
local venues—the church, Sainsburys, Old 
people’s homes.  

With Neston High School we offer                
enrichment days for the children.  We also 
work with local church schools to develop 
our ethos work as a Christian school. 

 

SIAMS 2016 

‘The belief that 

each pupil is 

unique and loved 

by God inspires 

excellent pastoral 

care and a     

Christian family 

atmosphere within 

which pupils feel 

valued and      

nurtured.’ 

(Church school  

inspection) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 It’s all going on.. 

 From Sports day to RSPB trips, being a scary Roman soldier,  
  Residential Visits, World book Day, Mad Science and much more 

Visits, Trips, Activities and other 
Adventures….. 

 

At Bishop Wilson we work hard to bring 

learning alive—either in the classroom or 

through trips and visits.  We have a close 

working relationship with the local RSPB 

site, Chester zoo and Barnstondale residen-

tial centre. 

From year 3 upwards children have the op-

portunity to go on residential with their 

teachers—this is a wonderful experience 

for all our pupils. 



 
 

 

 

Learning in and out of the classroom is important. 

Learning and Achievement 
Each year we aim to give the children lots of opportunities 
in and out of the classroom.  We take part in cross country, 
swimming competitions, quick sticks and football              
tournaments— to name a few!  Whilst taking part is the 
most important aspect we are also proud of our achieve-
ments and successes! 

Our Eagles class have instrument lessons during the year, an 
opportunity the children love and take to very quickly.   

Through our reward system, the school bank, the children 

learn about the importance of saving and how to manage 

their ‘money’.  The children make up our great team of bank 

and shop staff and thrive in this opportunity. 

“It is exciting when 

we get to spend our 

mitres in the school 

shop”. 

 

“Learning is fun at 

Bishop Wilson” 

 

“We enjoy being in 

classes of different 

ages” 

 

Children’a quotes 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more         

information   

contact Lisa 

bishopwil-

son@s4yc.co.uk 

 

Pre School and S4YC 
Partnership working is important.  Working with S4YC 

means that we can offer wrap a round care, pre-school and 

holiday clubs 

Working with Lisa, pre-school manager, we ensure that 

transition into their first year of school is as smooth as    

possible.  We enjoy working together throughout the year 

and sharing exciting learning opportunities together.  

Parents book into pre-school and wrap around care through  

an online tool called IPAL.. 



 

PTA 

The PTA - we have a very committed group of parents who organise 

some superb activities for the children throughout the year.  They  

organise the summer and Christmas Fairs as well as many other     

opportunities.  

Over the last few years they have raised money for ipads, interactive 

smart boards and outdoor play equipment. Most importantly it is for 

these wonderful young people.   

“Family at    

Bishop Wilson is 

important!”  

Parent quote 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Admissions and Next Steps for our 
children... 
We aim for our year 6s to leave us having had a wide 
range of experiences and being ready for High School.  
Most of our children move on to Neston High, some also 
go to Grammar Schools on the Wirral. 

Our admissions policy is in line with the application process 

which is documented in the ‘Starting School in Cheshire’ 

booklet available from Cheshire West and Chester Council. 

To apply online please visit:  

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions 

 Please ensure that your child is registered with the Local 

Authority as being of age to start school and that the        

relevant documentation is completed within the given time 

frame. The school office are happy to help with any queries 

you may have, please do not hesitate to call.  

“The end of year production 

is a great way to finsh our 

time at Bishop Wilson” 

Leavers quote 

 

“The staff are    

really helpful 

and               

approachable, it 

helped us all  

settle in    

quickly.” 

New parent 

quote 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Bishop Wilson CE Primary School, Puddington Lane, Burton, Neston, Cheshire, CH64 5SE 

Tel: 0151 336 3396  
 Email:  admin@bishopw i lson.cheshire .sch .uk  

 
Find us on facebook link and twitter @bishop_ce  

 

Come and Visit.. 

The best way to find out more about our school 
is to come and see us for yourselves. We      
welcome parents and carers who wish to look 
around our school or talk to us.  

To do this please contact Mrs Vicky Johnson by 
telephone (0151 336 3396)  

or email: admin@bishopwilson.cheshire.sch.uk 

to arrange a mutually convenient time. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

“We want the     

children to be     

inspired and       

inspire others” 

Staff quote 
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